
  

 

THE TREE OF HOPE 

All the staff at East Croydon station wish you  
festive greetings and hope for a  

more optimistic New Year. 
 
 

2020 has been a year of many challenges for us all 

We would like you to write your messages  
of inspiration, hope and reflection  

for our Tree of Hope. 
(please hand your messages on gift tags to the ticket sales staff) 

 

Facing these challenges we all need support 
 

DONATE to Mind in Croydon  
via the QR code: 

or: bit.ly/2ItrJcM 
 


